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For immediate release: Nov. 15, 2021
New Jersey Bar Exam Results Released

Bar exam results released today by the Supreme Court Clerk’s Office showed 58
percent of applicants passed the July exam.

The test, administered remotely, was taken by 1,139 applicants on July 27 and 28.
A total of 662 applicants passed the exam, for a pass rate of 58.12 percent.
All applicants are expected to be notified today of the results.
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